
 A message from the Librarian regarding Covid 19 precautions: 

We are happy to announce that the library is now open! 

We are still offering no-contact ‘Porch Pickup Service’ for our library patrons who would like to use it. 🏠 

To take advantage of this service: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]1. Place items on hold at https://akron.catalog.aspencat.info. If not all libraries are yet lending, selecting the items owned by our library will give the fastest results. When your hold shows up on our end, we’ll give you a call. 

2. Or place items on hold by calling us (970) 345-6818, or leaving a message that includes your phone number. We’ll let you know when your items are ready and you can call us when you arrive out front. We’ll then set a bag out on the porch for you! 

3. Give it some time for your items to clear from your online account. Don’t worry! No fines! 

4. Please… return your items on time and place them in the book drop on the outside of the building. 

5. Need a library card? You may apply for a temporary library card at https://akron.catalog.aspencat.info/, click the “Login” button and proceed from there.
